
 
 
 
 
 
 

S.A.S. LA PRINCIPESSA NINA DI SEBORGA 

Seborga, January 14th 2024 
 
Your Majesty, 

 
on behalf of the Principality of Seborga and its people, I extend my heartfelt 

congratulations to you on the occasion of your ascension to the throne as the new King of 
Denmark. This momentous event marks a significant chapter in the history of your nation 
and I would like to wish you every success, happiness, and fulfillment in your noble duties 
as King. 

 
I would also like to take this opportunity to express our deep respect and 

admiration for Her Majesty Queen Margrethe II, who has served Denmark with grace, 
dedication, and wisdom throughout her reign. Her abdication signifies the end of an era, and 
we are profoundly grateful for her unwavering commitment to the Danish people and her 
exemplary leadership over the years. 

 
As you embark on this new journey, may you be guided by the wisdom of your 

predecessors and the support of your people. We look forward to witnessing the continued 
prosperity and unity of Denmark under your reign. 
 

Please accept, Your Majesty, the expression of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Nina of Seborga 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------- 
His Majesty King Frederik X 
Amalienborg 
Copenhagen, Denmark 


